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Next Meeting:  TUESDAY, October 22nd 
The next meeting of the Milpitas Historical 
Society will NOT be on our usual second 
Wednesday of the month, October 11th. 

 

Without warning or explanation, the Society had 
its regular reservation for several meetings erased 
from the schedule.  
 

So the new meeting date for this month is 
Tuesday, October 22nd at 7PM in the Milpitas 

Library Auditorium. We look forward to seeing 
everyone there! 

 
Our Presenter. 
Krista Van Laan will be our speaker this month.  
She has made numerous presentations to our 
Society members in recent years. She is as an 
amazing architectural historian and the author of 
three books on that subject: 

Frank Delos Wolfe: California Praarie Architecture 
(pub. 2014) 

Wolfe & Higgins: Master Architects of the Spanish 
Revival (pub. 2017) 

Schiele Subdivision and Alameda Park (pub. 2024) 
Additional details of this month’s presentation 
will be forthcoming in the full issue of the 
Milpitas Muse. 

 

 
To order, contact Ron Smestad 408-839-6491 
 

Add a note “to be picked up by Peter Herrera” 
when you check out and you can pick up your 
order in Milpitas at his house, 430 Evans Road, 
after Thursday, November 21st. 
 

Petter Herrera, Supplyside Products,  408-590-0015 

Fred Zeiss, a long-time 
member of the Society 
and husband of member 
Ann Zeiss (publisher of 
GoMilpitas.com), died of 
a heart attack last Sunday 


